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Ministry of Finance

Examination for Confirmation of Enrollment of GST
Practitioners Postponed to 17.12.2018

 
Posted On: 19 NOV 2018 5:50PM by PIB Delhi

Reference is invited to Press Release dated 1.11.2018 regarding exam for GST Practitioners scheduled on
7.12.2018. On account of Assembly Elections in some of the states on 7.12.2018, the date of the examination
stands revised to 17.12.2018 (17  December 2018).
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